
IN APPRECIA TION
The Stirling 150th Anniversary
Book Committee and the

New Horizons Committee wish to
express their sincere 

appreciation to all the volunteers 
who have given freely of their time 
and abilities in the production of 

book about the history
Thanks also to

this of
Stirling and area.

the families who have entrusted
us with priceless original photos.

shared their families’ legacies, and
written stories about their ancestors

and the history of the area. Without 
all of you this project would not

have been possible. i


